







TGO/dgr

29th November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Autumn Term Reward Trip - KS3 Trip to Aladdin

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons. We have started the new academic year with a clear focus on standards and high levels of achievement and engagement. We are really pleased that the majority of our students meet our expectations every day. Each term we offer a reward experience to recognise those students who have worked hard, attended well and contributed to a positive climate for learning.

Our Key Stage 3 Reward Trip this term will be to see Aladdin at The Grove Theatre, Dunstable on Thursday 16th December. As an Academy, we will cover the cost of the tickets for this trip to ensure all students who qualify can enjoy the full experience of the theatre. We will be walking to and from the theatre; therefore, we will be leaving the Academy at 9.15pm and returning to the Academy around 1.00pm so we will be back in time for lunch.

Up until the date of the panto, we reserve the right to remove any students who do not meet the requirements for this trip. In order to qualify, students will need to ensure, that from this date forward:

- They have 10 or fewer behaviour points
- They have good to outstanding attendance (95% and upwards)
- They have zero truancies from lessons.

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete and return the attached consent form to Student Reception no later than Wednesday 1st December 2021.

Yours faithfully

Tom Golds

Assistant Principal for Personal Development

Lower School

Jamie Stevens
Head of Year 9





Registered Company No: 06853140

Re: Autumn Term Reward Trip – KS3 Trip to Aladdin			
Student's Name		Tutor Group	
I give permission for my child to take part in the KS3 Reward Trip to see Aladdin at the Grove Theatre in Dunstable on Thursday 16 th December 2021.			
Before signing this Consent Form, it is important that you understand that:			
b e o	be held liable in respect of loss or damage to the property or injury suffered by your child as a result of the educational visit/journey unless such loss, damage or injury results from the negligence of an employee or official volunteer of All Saints Academy Dunstable.		
I agree to my child receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by the medical authorities present.			
EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS (please include name of contact)			
Name of	contact	Relationship to student	
Home	Work	Mobile	
Please advise of any medical condition(s)/allergies/ dietary requirements of which we should be aware			
Is the stud	dent taking any medication?	YES/NO (delete as appropriate)	
If yes, please name the medication			
How often and what is dosage taken?			
Do staff members have permission to administer the above medication where necessary? YES/NO			
Name of y	our child's doctor	Doctor's telephone number	
Signed		(Parent/Carer) Date	